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Comments: Comments to oppose modification to the Roadless Rule

 

Dear U.S. Forest Service,

 

I am very concerned about the integrity of the Tongass National Forest. We have very few old-growth forests left,

and they are vital for wildlife. I especially care about bird habitat.

 

Let lumber companies plant pine plantations for lumber on their own private property, at their private expense,

instead of STEALING a national treasure that does not belong to them. That is corporate welfare.

 

Let them use their own damn resources, not the public's, not the indigenous peoples', not the goshawks' and

grouses'!!!

 

Sincerely,

 

Winifred Wirth

 

Columbus, OH 43204
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